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February 20th, 2025 

 

President Donald Trump,  

I am writing to respectfully request reconsideration of your recent decision to cut 2,000 forest 

service employees, a move that significantly impacts northern Minnesota, including the dedicated 

teams managing the Superior National Forest and Boundary Waters. 

These employees are more than just workers; they are members of our communities. They live, 

work, and raise their families in northern Minnesota, contributing to the social and economic fabric 

of our towns. Their roles are crucial in maintaining the delicate balance of our environment, 

preserving natural beauty, and ensuring public safety through forest management and conservation 

efforts. 

The Superior National Forest and Boundary Waters are not only treasured landscapes but also vital 

to Minnesota’s economy, supporting tourism, local businesses, and countless recreational activities. 

Without adequate staffing, the ability to manage these resources sustainably and safely is 

compromised, risking both environmental degradation and economic loss. 

The decision to cut these positions does not merely affect numbers on a budget sheet—it affects real 

people, real families, and entire communities that rely on these jobs. It undermines the efforts of 

those who have committed their lives to public service, often at the cost of personal sacrifice, and 

diminishes the well-being of the very communities they serve. 

I urge you to rescind this decision, recognizing the invaluable contribution of these forest service 

employees to northern Minnesota’s prosperity and environmental stewardship. 

Thank you for considering this request. I am hopeful you will be committed to preserving both our 

nation’s natural heritage and the communities that depend on it. 

Sincerely, 

  
Grant Hauschild 

Minnesota State Senator  

District 3 

      

Cc: Representative Pete Stauber 
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